James B. Hunt High School



Eddie Doll, Principal

Matthew Crayton, Assistant Principal
Tabitha Lewis, Assistant Principal
Debra Rogers, Assistant Principal

Dear Parents:

Our school is designated as a Targeted School Improvement School by the federal government based on the performance of the students with disabilities subgroup. We are taking the following steps that are part of our School Improvement Plan to increase the performance of this subgroup so that we can exit this status.

Hunt High School is participating in the following activities for the 2020-2021 school year:

- *Professional development that has been offered
- *Focus on small group instruction
- *Increased focus on the social and emotional learning needs of our students
- *Professional Learning Communities focused on standards aligned core instruction and sharing best practices for at risk students
- *Recruitment and Retention of effective teachers

Thank you,

Eddie Doll